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Gun owners should not be denied the same access to state parks that every other tax 
paying citizen enjoys. The fact that firearms are not allowed in Baxter State Park or 
the Allagash, both wilderness areas, is counter intuitive at best. As for Acadia, that is 
a National park but if you have the power to pass legislative to legalize open carry 
there, I agree that we should.


